Date: 2025-08-02
First Name: Robert
Last Name: Brink
Title: Redistricting
Organization: Self
Address

City: Houston
State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: T agree
Regarding: Congressional

Message:

I am a resident of Briarmeadow Subdivision and we have been notified of proposed redistricting
from Austin. Our Houston subdivisions is not that large as it is Hillcroft to the east,

Westheimer on the north, West of Stoney Brook but not to Dunvaile and Just south of Richmond
Ave. to the south. From the information I received from our city council representative, the
proposal is for our subdivision to be reassigned to district - TX-38. I am all right to keep

our subdivision in one district. I just want to pass that along to those in the review process.





